
 
 

 
 

Memorandum 

To: ITS Customers 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, Ph.D.   

Date: February 2, 2016 (Updated January 16, 2018) 

Re: Apple Watches  

 

 

ITS is receiving questions regarding the purchase of Apple Watches.  The Apple Watch may not be 
purchased using the Apple EPL or the Voice and Data Cellular Equipment and Services Master 
Agreement. Currently, ITS cannot determine a business need for the use of Apple Watches. 

Should you have a documented business need for an Apple Watch, follow IT procurement law when 
making that purchase.  We ask that if you do have a documented business need, you share the need 
with Deb Breazeale and Susan McMichael, so that we may determine if this product should be added 
to the Master Cellular Agreement or to the Apple EPL.   
 
Questions regarding the Apple EPL should be addressed to Susan McMichael at 
Susan.McMichael@its.ms.gov or by dialing 601-432-8118.  Information regarding products and 
services available under this EPL can be found at 
 http://www.its.ms.gov/Procurement/Pages/Apple.aspx 
 
Questions regarding the Master Cellular Agreement should be addressed to the Deb Breazeale at 
Deb.Breazeale@its.ms.gov or by dialing 601-432-8046.  Information regarding products and services 
available under this contract can be found at http://www.its.ms.gov/Services/Pages/Cellular.aspx.   
 
 

 

 


